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Hello Everyone,

Thank you again for your continued support of the Caregiver TLC Program. We wanted to update you on our current progress and upcoming events. 

We are pleased to report that to date 177 Caregivers have registered to participate in the Caregiver TLC Program. We have also successfully completed 10 Caregiver
TLC Workshops with two currently being scheduled for the Fall. 

We would also like to thank Sheryl Gerrard and Jewish Family Services of Greater Charlotte and Leah Cooper and The Ivery for offering the Caregiver TLC workshops
to caregivers in your organizations in efforts to embed the workshops and provide sustained support for caregivers in our community. 

We would also like to thank Rebecca Gilbert, Associate State Director, Advocacy and Outreach of the AARP for taking the time to meet with us and discuss how we can
best work together to support caregivers in North Carolina. 

Finally, we would like to thank Dr. M. Reza Bolouri for speaking at the August Continuing Conversations Webinar scheduled for 8/26 at 10:00am(ET). Please see
attached for the webinar flyer. As always, all are welcome to attend. 

We also plan to offer another training for those interested in facilitating the caregiver TLC Workshops. Please let us know if you or others in your organization are
interested and we will send the schedule of training sessions when finalized. 

Finally, we will present on the CaregiverTLC program progress and preliminary data at the following events/conferences:

We will present at the 2nd Conference on Caregiving Research: Building Bridges: Advancing Family Caregiving Research Across the Lifespan. September 30 -
October 1, 2022.  This conference is organized by the The National Rehabilitation Research and Training Center on Family Support at the University of Pittsburgh and
the University of Pittsburgh. Website: https://www.caregiving.pitt.edu/2nd-conference-caregiving-research.

The Gerontological Society of America Scientific Meetings in Indianapolis, November  2-6, 2022.  We will present on the Caregiver TLC: A Virtual Psychoeducational
Program for Caregivers: Baseline Preliminary Data. Website: https://www.gsa2022.org/

Thank you for your continuous help and support.   

Julian Montoro-Rodriguez, Ph.D.
University of North Carolina at Charlotte
Professor of Sociology & Social Work
Charlotte, NC 28223. 
Phone: (704) 687-6166
Email: jmontoro@uncc.edu
Website: https://caregivertlc.org/
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